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This Revocation was issued on 20 February 2020 by the New Zealand Accounting Standards Board
(NZASB) pursuant to section 12(f) of the Financial Reporting Act 2013.

This Revocation is a disallowable instrument for the purposes of the Legislation Act 2012, and pursuant
to section 27(1) of the Financial Reporting Act 2013 takes effect on 19 March 2020.

In finalising this Revocation, the NZASB has carried out appropriate consultation in accordance with
section 22(1) of the Financial Reporting Act 2013.

This Revocation is effective for annual financial statements covering periods beginning on or after
1 January 2021. Early application is permitted.

This Revocation, when effective, will revoke PBE FRS 46 First-time Adoption of PBE Standards by
Entities Previously Applying NZ IFRS. PBE FRS 46 was developed to deal with a specific set of
circumstances that existed when PBE Standards were first issued. Tier 1 and Tier 2 public benefit entities
adopting PBE Standards will now apply PBE FRS 47 First-time Adoption of PBE Standards.
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Revocation of PBE FRS 46 is set out in paragraphs 1-3.

Objective

1 The objective of this Revocation is to revoke PBE FRS 46 First-time Adoption of PBE Standards by
Entities Previously Applying NZ IFRS.

Revocation

2 PBE FRS 46 First-time Adoption of PBE Standards by Entities Previously Applying NZ IFRS is
revoked.

Effective date

3 This Revocation is effective for annual financial statements covering periods beginning on or after
1 January 2021. Early application is permitted.
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